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Investigators Make Arrest in Stolen Vehicles Case 
 

UPDATE: Hanover County Sheriff’s Office investigators have arrested and charged three individuals in 
connection to the stolen vehicles that occurred in Mechanicsville on November 2, 2017.  
 
Shawn Fleming, 18, of Henrico, Joshua Haskins, 19, of Henrico, and Tyree Davis, 19, of Sandston, have 
all been charged with Grand Larceny.  
 
Photos of the suspects are below. 
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Hanover, VA – On Thursday, November 2, 2017, deputies responded to the 7100 block of 
Autumn Ridge Lane for a reported stolen vehicle. A Toyota van had been stolen from the 
driveway of the residence. While investigating this incident, the vehicle was located in the 
Oakley Hill subdivision. This subdivision is located next to Autumn Ridge. 
 
Deputies also responded to another residence in the 7100 block of Autumn Ridge Lane for 
another stolen vehicle. A 2005 Acura MDX, silver in color, was stolen from the driveway of 
the residence. At this time, this vehicle has not been located 
 
Also, several unlocked vehicles in the Autumn Ridge and Oakley Hill subdivisions were 
rummaged through; however, no property was stolen. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office requests that any citizens with exterior security cameras who live in the 
area where these crimes were committed, to please check their footage and contact the 
Sheriff’s Office if anything suspicious is noticed.  Also, if you were a victim of a larceny from 
a vehicle please report it to the Sheriff’s Office immediately.   
 
The Hanover County Sheriff’s Office continues to encourage everyone to lock your vehicle(s) 
and to remove all valuables any time your vehicle is unattended.  The Sheriff’s Office also 
requests that if suspicious activity is observed, please contact the Hanover County 
Emergency Communications Center immediately.  This is a crime of opportunity.    
 
Anyone with information about these incidents is asked to contact the Hanover County 
Sheriff’s Office at (804) 365-6140 or the Metro Richmond Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000. 
Citizens can also text Crime Stoppers at 274637 (CRIMES), using the keyword “iTip” followed 
by their tip. Both Crime Stoppers methods are anonymous.  
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